	Yearly Assessment Schedule 2011 – Year 8

	Assessment 1 – Poetry Portfolio and Personal Interpretations

Due: Term 1 Week 9
	    20%

	Assessment 2 -  Newspaper Feature Article

Due: Term 2 week 5
	    20%

	½ Yearly Half Yearly Exam 


	    20%

	Assessment 3 –   Group Work Picture Book Task

Due: Term 3 Week 5
	     20%

	Assessment 4 – Film analysis essay.

Due: Term 4 Week 5
	     20%



	Total  Yearly Mark
	     /100


The current NSW Board of Studies English Syllabus states that 
‘Language shapes our understanding of ourselves and our world, and is the primary means by which we relate to others. In Years 7 to 10, English is the study and use of the English language in its various textual forms. These encompass spoken, written and visual texts of varying complexity through which meaning is shaped, conveyed, interpreted and reflected.’ 

 I have developed a program this year that supports the above statement  and provides a fun and engaging learning environment for your child. 
In Term 1 this year, Students in year 8 will be studying the art of persuasion and how persuasive texts such as speeches, advertisements, posters and debates all use language to impact upon the audience in a particular way. They will also be investigating poetry and the use of poetic techniques. Australian poets in particular will be explored and studens will build a portfolio of poems to present the class. 

Term 2 will incorporate investigative journalism and how newspapers have changed in the last 100 years. Also, students will read and analyse a novel and learn about appropriate structure of novels and the importance of character construction. 

Term 3 will see students exploring visual literacy through film and picture books. Visual literacy is increasingly popular and used to reach a wide range of audiences for a variety of purposes. Students will learn about how techniques are used to achieve specific purposes and how to be a critical consumer. 

In term 4, Year 8 will refine their writing techniques to write individual essays and reports. This will mean using the internet to explore a topic/issue and students will learn about plagiarism, copywrite and referencing used in these text types. 

Hopefully, this will all run smoothly and students will find their work challenging and engaging in 2011. Please call the school and speak to me regarding any queries or concerns. Together, we can make a positive difference in your child’s education and make learning a pleasurable experience.

